Safety Meeting Minutes
March 13, 2019

The following individuals attended the March 13 meeting:

Darryl Betts, Tony Colemire, William Meiser, Sheri Moyer, Dion Mumma, Mike Ralph,
Dee Reitzi, Cliff Smith, Chris Sattele and Heidi Zula.

The following were absent: Dan Borrelli

Bill Meiser opened the meeting at 9:48 at the Fink Library.
Bill reviewed various safety devices that will be installed in the school district. Panic
buttons/alarms in all schools. Act 44 money for additional radios that will go directly to

the county.

Bill discussed items for August back to school training including Navigate, Right to
Know (including contracted staff like bus drivers and cafeteria employees)

Bill said that on March 26 a severe weather drill will be done in all the schools.
Maintenance staff will be involved in the training.

Heidi Zula said that it had already been a busy month and that we had 3 claims.

At the next safety meeting we would like to have a projector to review “Surviving the
Safety Committee Audit” that Bill attended at the PASBO meeting.

A building tour followed, panic hardware pieces missing in three doors that students
could potentially cut their fingers on and the Library has 2 carpet squares that are
fraying/separating, causing a potential trip hazard. Dee Reitzi issued work orders to
repair those items. No other safety issues were found.

Meeting ended at 11:19 AM.

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 9:30 in the large conference
room of the Administration Building.



